
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
**************************************************************************************************** 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
The School District of Fort Atkinson’s Board of Canvassers will meet on Monday, April 
7, 2025 at 2:00 p.m., in Conference Room B at the Luther Administration Center, 201 
Park Street, Fort Atkinson, Wisconsin to canvass the election returns from the April 1, 
2025 school board election.  
 

 
If you require special accommodations to fully participate, please notify the School District office by 

telephone (920) 563-7807 or in writing 24 hours prior to the meeting time.  
 
 

​ ​ Matt Loup, Clerk 
​ ​ School District of Fort Atkinson 
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